
 

 
 

Storagemit.com 
855-229-1234 

Welcome to PBP Movers Summer Storage! 
Tuesday  May 13, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (Only Amherst Alley) 

Wednesday  May 14, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (Only Amherst Alley) 

Thursday  May 15, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (Only Amherst Alley) 

Friday  May 16, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (Only Amherst Alley) 

Saturday  May 16, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Sunday  May 17, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Monday  May 18, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Tuesday  May 19, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Wednesday  May 20, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Thursday  May 21, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Friday  May 22, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (Only Amherst Alley) 

Saturday  May 23, 2025 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (Only Amherst Alley) 

 

STORAGE STATIONS LOCATION 

Vassar St Vassar St (W59) 

Amherst Alley Amherst Alley - New House / MacGregor 

Amherst St In front of McCormick 

 
At Each Location You Will Be Able To: 

●​ Utilize PBP bins and dollies for assistance 
●​ Drop Off all items going into storage, or being shipped home 

●​ Pickup any ordered packing materials (Amherst Alley Location) 
●​ Once received at a station, an inventory will be immediately sent to your email 

http://storagemit.com


 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

As we head towards wrapping up the semester, we wanted to send a reminder of the 

new pickup process, continuing from the past couple of years. Please note that only the 

pick-up process has changed since the end of the 2022 school year. All items will still be 

redelivered to campus prior to the student's arrival and will be in your room when you 

arrive.  

 

As stated on the home screen of our website (storagemit.com, before you login), we will 

have three conveniently located Storage Stations around campus. Students will drop off 

their storage / shipping items to PBP employees staffing each of  these locations. Bins 

and dollies will also be available for students to use.  

 

Attached is a copy of our station schedule, which can also be found on the homepage of 

our website. MIT '25 spring letter 

 

Kind Regards, 

Piece by Piece Movers 

 


